
 
 
 
 
 
 
JISL/SEC/2020/11/8-2, B-6      25th November, 2020. 

 
To, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.,  

Corporate Relationship Department,  

1st Floor, New Trading Wing, Rotunda Building,  

P. J. Tower, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
Fax No.022- 22723121/22722037(Day) 022-22721072 (Night) 
 Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com;     bse.soplodr@bseindia.com,   

prachi.dhoke@bseindia.com, bse.surv@bseindia.com 

Ref: Code No. 500219 (BSE) & Code No. 570004 (BSE) 

Ref: JISLJALEQS (NSE) for Ordinary Equity Shares & JISLDVREQS (NSE) for DVR 
Equity Shares 

   
   Your letter :  L/SURV/ONL/PV/GS/ 2020-2021 / 2704 

 Sub: Regulation 30 SEBI (LODR) 2015 related disclosures  
    

   Attn ; Ms. PRACHI DHOKE 

 

   Dear Madam,, 

We refer to your letter referred above and have to clarify as follows: 

The Company has already disclosed all the events, information etc that have a bearing on the 
operation/performance of the Company, which include all price sensitive information, etc.  
 
The Company has been in compliance with all necessary disclosures under Regulation 30 
SEBI (LODR) 2015 and its related Schedules, lastly on 10th November 2020 (after Board 
Meeting) and 11th November 2020 (Analyst Call) related to the financial disclosures for quarter 
and half year ended 30th September 2020.  
 
No new events, information etc that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the 
company (which include all price sensitive information etc) , have taken place after the above 
referred disclosures which warrant dissemination under the said Regulation. 
 

We hope this replies to queries raised by your letter referred above. 

Thanking You, 

For Jain Irrigation Systems Ltd 

 

A. V. Ghodgaonkar 

Company Secretary 
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